
Friday 22nd July 2022 

Staffing changes for September- 

As we all know Miss Hawkins will no longer be our Principal as 

of September and we will be welcoming Mr Bradnick-

Thompson. 

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs K. Smith our current  

teacher in class 5S. 

 

On a happier note we will be welcoming two new faces              

Mrs K   Tilley -  Who will be teaching our new Year 4. 

 

Miss A Smith -   Who will be our new Teaching Assistant            

Apprentice in Year 2 

 

Dates for the diary- 

Monday 5th September—Teacher Training Day INSET  

Tuesday 6th  September—First Day back at school  

Friday 21st October— Last day of term 



A message to Year 6 - 

All staff would like to say a massive well done and good luck to our Year 6         

leavers. Thank you for all your hard work and effort throughout your years at 

NWPA , especially recently with your SATS. 

We wish you all the best of luck in your new school and 

we will miss you all! 

Although we are sad to see you go ,you will all have the 

best time at your new schools. 

Good luck with your next big adventure! 

Updated Afterschool Clubs  

Drop off : The times remain the same 

and as follows— Drop off at Derby street 

or Coalpool lane gates. Gates will open 

at 8:30am and close at 8:45am. 

 

Children who attend breakfast club/

tutoring—Gates will open at 8am and 

close at 8:05am a member off staff will 

be there to collect all children  

Collection times: 

Monday-Thursday- 3:15PM prompt 

Friday- 12:45PM prompt  

Collection can be made using either 

Derby Street or Coal pool Lane Gate. 

Please ensure you arrive on time to 

collect your child. 



A reminder of our policies - 

Behaviour Policy - 

https://nwpa.attrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2021/01/BEHAVIOUR-POLICY-2022-1.pdf 

Uniform Policy- 

https://nwpa.attrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2021/07/Uniform-Procedures-

September-2021.pdf 

Packed Lunch Policy- 

https://nwpa.attrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2021/07/Packed-Lunch-Policy-

September-2021.pdf 

 

Dinners - 

We have a considerable amount of outstanding money for both Dinners 

and School Uniform. Dinner money should be paid a week in advance us-

ing your child’s School Money Account. Any parents who owe dinner mon-

ey on their child’s account, will need to provide their child with a packed 

lunch, until their outstanding debt has been cleared. Please note  as of 

September 2022, the price of school lunches will increase to £2.31 per 

meal, therefore £11.55 for a whole week. 

Another year done!! 

We have made it through another year. I would like to take the opportunity 

to say thank you to all parents and carers, your ongoing support for us as a 

school has been wonderful. We have seen lots of changes this year as a re-

sult of COVID and you have worked with us to make it a success; this has 

enabled us to manage the day to day running of the school as smoothly as 

possible. I would like to wish you all a wonderful summer, and I hope you 

along with everyone else in the country, are able to make the most of the 

beautiful weather. Finally, I am sure you will join me in giving thanks to all 

the staff at North Walsall, that have made this year a success. I look for-

ward to seeing you all on the 6th September for our first day back.  




